
 

Harrison High School Virtual 

Transition Talks with 

Counselors 
Attention Parents of 8th Graders who will be 

attending Harrison High School next year 

 

The Harrison Counselors will be hosting 

virtual Transition Talks every Friday in 

February and March from 8:30 to 9:30 am. 

If you have any questions about High School 

Registration, High School Transition etc. 

Please attend one of these talks and share 

your questions. Here is the link:  link 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MWY3ODM1MmItMzMwZi00MTRlLTk3M2EtNTJiOThlNmVmZmYx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222fce1dfb-919f-4938-aab8-c47f0fc9182d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e4e6bc65-687c-48b0-9c8b-4fbc20e2bf0a%22%7d

